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Mayor Julia Browning Resigns





Mayor Julia Browning resigned as Shoreacres Mayor effective January 8, 2002.  She has served as Mayor since Wayne Gamble’s death in April 2001. Mayor Browning and her family are relocating to Atlanta.  Ms. Browning also served as Alderman from May 1999 to April 2001, and her husband Ben Milam served as Alderman from June 1994 to May 1999.  The service provided to the City by Ben and Julia is greatly appreciated, and they will both be missed as public servants and friends.  City Council will discuss how to fill the remainder of the mayoral term at its January 28, 2002 council meeting.





Submit Comments on Bayport DEIS 





The Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) produced by the Corps of Engineers for the proposed Bayport Container Terminal was released November 12.  Citizens may review the DEIS at Shoreacres City Hall, the La Porte Library, or on-line at the Corps’ web site (www.swg.usace.army.mil/reg -then go to the section called Special Projects/EIS).  Written comments are due to the Corps by February 11.  Please take a few minutes to send your comments to the Corps at this address: Kerry Stanley, Regulatory Branch, CESWG-PE-RE, U.S. Army Corps of  Engineers, P.O. Box 1229, Galveston, Texas 77553-1229.  











Read New Feature in Shoreacres Shorts





Get to know the people who serve you! As space allows, one city employee or council member will be profiled each month in the Shoreacres Shorts.  Meet Police Sergeant Sam Bianchino.  After graduating from the University of Houston in 1993, Sergeant Sam has been a police officer since 1994.  He joined the City of Shoreacres in December 2000 and was promoted to Sergeant in July 2001.  Sergeant Sam usually works evenings and weekends to provide leadership to the police department when the Chief is not on duty.





�





Reminders:


( City Council Meetings January 28 and February 11 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 





( NOTE NEW DATE: Legislative Hearing on Port and Mobility Issues, January 28 from 6:30 to 8:30 P.M. at the Bayou Building Auditorium at the University of Houston, Clear Lake City.  The public is invited. 





( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.
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